
 

 

26th April 2024 

FOSPS are holding a quiz night on Friday 17th 

May to raise funds for school. Tickets are £5 

per adult and £2 per child which includes 

entry to the quiz and pie and peas. Bring your 

own drinks. There will also be a raffle and hot 

dogs/sweets for sale. 

More details will be sent out via letter next 

week – can you beat the teachers? 

A polite reminder that only parents who hold 

a blue disabled badge should be driving onto 

the school grounds to drop off and pick up 

their child.  Please display your blue badge to 

use this facility. 

Monday 6th May is a bank holiday. School will 

be closed for one day.  

 

All morning and after school clubs are 

running as normal next week. 

Tuesday – Year 1 trip to Rotunda Museum 

Wednesday – Year 2 Assembly 2.45pm, 

Parents welcome. 

Thursday – Year 4 @ Mass, 10am 

Sunday 5th May – May Procession 

10.30am from Scarborough Castle to St 

Peter’s Church. All welcome. 

Year 1 parents – please remember to 

send a packed lunch with your child 

on Tuesday, if you have not requested 

a school packed lunch. 

EYFS have been learning all about the number 7 

In Year 1 the children have been looking at wild plants around the school 

grounds 

Year 6 have been developing their reading comprehension skills and 

practicing for their SATS 

This week Year 2 have been learning about list poems.  

We have had a lovely week here in St. Peter's. We are all getting on well with the summer term 

curriculum and enjoying all of the learning we are doing!  Our EYFS pupils attended Mass at St. Joseph's 

with Year 5. Canon Eddie was very impressed with how they participated and sang hymns. 

This week Mrs Seeley, Miss Wilson and I worked with Sr. Judith Russi who leads the 'Building the Kingdom' 

programme, we are working on making strong links between our school curriculum and Catholic Social 

Teaching. The pupils recorded an amazing video where they explained what Catholic Social Teaching 

means to them - we were so proud to share this with Sr. Judith. 

I hope you all have a good weekend and if there is anything I can do to help you relating to life in St. 

Peter's School just let me know. 

 


